From: BARR Sarah-Jane 56305 [mailto|

Sent: 01 November 2019 10:25

To: Forward Planning - mbx <forwardplanning@dartmoor.gov.uk>
Cc: Daniel Janota <djanota@dartmoor.gov.uk>

Subject: Final draft Dartmoor Local Plan consultation

Good morning,
Re: Final Draft of the Dartmoor Local Plan consultation
Thank you for requesting consultation on the Final Draft of the Dartmoor Local Plan.

Reference to ‘Community Safety’ under the Design Principles (paragraph 1.6.5) is
noted but as decisions on design matters will be informed by the design principles
(and supplementary design guidance), perhaps direct reference to Crime Prevention,
Secured by Design or by listing the attributes of Crime Prevention through
Environmental Design (CPtED) (as per my previous response) would be best placed
here? It is felt that this would assist the reader/applicant in recognising that design
for the prevention of crime, fear of crime and disorder (e.g. antisocial and
unacceptable behaviour) should be considered as a design principle for new
development.

It is appreciated that under ‘Strategic Policy 1.6 Delivering Good Design’ there is a
hyperlink to the Dartmoor National Park Design Guide 2011 (Supplementary Planning
Document) which makes important reference to the police owned crime prevention
initiative Secured by Design (with Policy COR4 also being relevant) but as it is the
Local Plan that is being consulted upon may | suggest that under Strategic Policy 1.6
(2) there is direct reference to ‘design for the prevention of crime, fear of crime and
disorder’ and/or the Secured by Design initiative, as this would clearly identify the
subject matter as a whole and then the hyperlink appropriately placed will provide the
applicant/reader easy access to the Design Guide to understand how this could be
achieved.

| hope this is useful and | would be happy to discuss further if required.
Respectfully submitted for consideration

Thank you

Kind regards

Sarah-Jane

Sarah-Jane Barr
Police Designing out Crime Officer - South Hams, West Devon, Torbay & Dartmoor National
Park
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Prevention Department
Devon & Cornwall Police

From: Daniel Janota [mailto:djanota@dartmoor.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Forward Planning - mbx
Sent: 16 September 2019 11:13

To: Forward Planning - mbx <forwardplanning@dartmoor.gov.uk>

Subject: Dartmoor Local Plan consultation

Dear Consultee

Please find attached letter about the Dartmoor Local Plan consultation, which starts
today, and ends on the 1st November 2019.

You are receiving this email as your details are held on our local plan consultee list.
If you no longer wish to received emails from us about the Local Plan please contact
forwardplanning@dartmoor.gov.uk.

Your faithfully
Dan

Dan Janota MRTPI

Head of Forward Planning and Economy

Dartmoor National Park Authority

Parke, Bovey Tracey, Newton Abbot, Devon, TQ13 9JQ
Tel. 01626 831066

dianota@dartmoor.gov.uk
www.dartmoor.gov.uk

Please note my normal working days are Mon-Thu



